UNITED STATES .
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

-REGION |
631 PARK AVENUE -
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406 M@’

September 12, 1980

Docket Nos. 50-387
50-3887

Pennsylvania Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. Norman W. Curtis
Vice President
Engineering and Construction - Nuc]ear
2 North Ninth Street
Allentown, Pennsylvania 18101 .

Gentlemen:

The enclosed IE Information Notice No. 80-32, "Clarification of Certain
Requirements for Exclusive-use Sh1pments of Rad1oact1ve Materials," is
forwarded to you for information. No written response is required. IT you
desire additional information regarding this matter, please contact this
office.

Sincerely,

/ %oyce H. Gmer

Director

Enclosures:
1. 1IE Informat1on Notice No. 80-32
2. List of Recently Issued IE Information Notices

CONTACT: H. W. Crocker
(215-337-5217):

cc w/encls:

A. R. Sabol, Manager, Nuclear Quality Assurance

W. E. Barberich, Licensing Engineer

S. H. Cantone, Superintendent of Plant \

8009240 2%



